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September 15, 2005

Peter Brundage

Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission
1112 1 Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: SMUD Annexation of Yolo County Areas
Notice of Preparation of Program EIR

Dear Mr. Brundage:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the NOP for the proposed SMUD

annexation of portions of Yolo County.

The Yolo County Flood Control and Water Conservation District has reviewed your
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transmittals dated Angust 22, 2005 and September 1, 2005 and it finds that the proposed

project will not affect the District.

Sincerely,
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Michael Horgan
District Engineer

¢: Tim O’Halloran, General Manager



